
 

Woolen garments 

including coats, require 

testing for שעטנז. 
 

 

 ח"תשע חשון

Consumer Notice 
 

 

 

  

 
  
     

    

  

 

 

        

Above photo depicts a linen loop hanger 

on a woolen coat, which was found 

recently at a shatnez laboratory.    

 

 ל"זצ ------

For more information or for general shatnez 

questions, please call 1-877-4-SHATNEZ. 
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